9 Briarfield Road
Barrington, Rhode Island 02806

March 10, 2025
House Committee on Municipal Government and Housing

To whom it may concern:

| am writing to express my support for HB 5704--"An Act Relating To Health And Safety --
Pesticide Control." | am concerned that the current use of anticoagulants as pesticides is

damaging the raptor population.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Krahn, M.D.



